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It’s been a pleasure to provide your associates  
with healthcare benefits over the past <25> years.

Together, we’ve worked to improve the health and well-being of your employees  
and their families. We truly appreciate your business and feel proud of what we  
have accomplished as a team.

As we look to the future, we will continually strive to exceed your expectations.  
Our goal is to constantly reimagine what’s possible in healthcare — through  
driving innovation, improving outcomes, and proactively supporting each  
member’s health journey.

Thank you again for the privilege of serving your organization. We’re grateful  
for the trust you have placed in us, and we look forward to meeting your  
ongoing needs through the growth of our continued partnership.
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